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Seasonal Pools:  

COSTELLO 
Built 1950

PECAN PARK 
Built 1962

YOSEMITE
Built 1923, Rebuilt 2001

Year Round Pools:  

RICHARD ALATORRE 
Built 1931, Replaced 1999

ROOSEVELT HIGH SCHOOL 
Built 1977

Special Issues   

Heavily used Costello and Pecan pools
are #2 and #10 in priority for 
replacement, with complete closure
imminent.  Costello was built by the late
comedian Lou Costello in memory of his
child who died in a drowning accident,
so that other children could learn to
swim.  Roosevelt has major repair
needs.  Yosemite is also used by
LAUSD, who reimburses the 
Department for costs.    

Named for Lou Costello’s son, who died tragically
by drowning, in the comedian’s hopes that other
children could learn to swim and be safe 

Richard Alatorre is an award-winning pool building
design

Council District 14

Five pools served 180,622 swimmers in 2003.


